
 

 
 

June 1, 2024 

 

 

Price Increase Notice 

 

Residential Shingle Increase 

 

We are reaching out to let you know about some upcoming changes. In response to 

manufacturer price increases, Gibson Building Supplies will be increasing our residential 

shingles and accessories by up to 7%. The price increase will take effect on July 1, 2024. 

 

All orders shipped on or after the effective date will be subject to new pricing. All orders 

shipped prior to the effective date will be fulfilled at current pricing. 

 

In the meantime, if you have any questions or require further information, please feel free to 

reach out to your Territory Account Manager. 

 

As always, thank you for your continued business. 

 

Respectfully,  

 

The Gibson Team 


